
 

 

 

 

 

Pink Stumps Day  

 Friday, 26th February, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Brisbania Public School will be holding a special “Pink Stumps Day” on Friday 26th 

February, to help raise needed funds for the McGrath Foundation who help support those 

suffering from breast cancer. 

As part of the “Pink Stumps Day” we are asking that all children show their support by 

wearing pink mufti and donating a gold coin.   

In the canteen at recess there will be some yummy pink treats to buy and there will be a 

special meal deal available. 

The Meal Deal is; strawberry milk or water, hot dog and a musk stick. The cost will be $5 

with $1 going to the McGrath Foundation. A pre-order note will be sent out shortly. There 

will be NO flexi-school ordering on that day, only manual ordering due to the volume of 

orders to be processed. 

Stage 3 will then be invited to watch a Charity match of cricket between the Brisbania 

Cricket team and a parents and staff team at Davistown Oval. This will take place after 

recess and we should be back to school after the end of lunch. (Stage 3 Meal Deals will be 

given out at recess time). 

A following permission note for Stage 3 will go home shortly. 

As we are all affected by cancer in some way or another we feel that our support in 

assisting this foundation will be far reaching.  

Thanking you for your support, 

Sharon Howe and the Brisbania Boys Cricket Team 

 

 


